
Next week we will be on WEEK 4 of the Sum-

mer menu. (Please see menu changes further down) 

On Tuesday, the children in Year 4 visited Bromford’s school to take part in a 

Forensic Science day. The children had a great time and had the opportunity 

to test out  a number of things including using microscopes to look at hair 

samples, Chromology and using Bunsen burners to test different chemicals.  

It was wonderful to receive an email from Mr Caulson, Headteacher saying 

how well behaved the children were...well done! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of the 44 Year 6 children that have 

visited Bawdsey Manor this week for their five day 

residential. They have had the opportunity to experi-

ence a number of activities including rifle shooting, 

Jacob’s ladder, Abseiling, Raft building, Fencing, Ar-

chery and Giant Swing. We could not be more proud of the children. They have all 

behaved amazingly well and each and 

everyone of them have pushed them-

selves and tried new activities. Well 

done! Thank you to all the staff who 

have given up their own time by visiting 

or staying, this trip would not be possi-

ble without them.  

The children will be sharing their 

achievements and highlights in an assem-

bly on Thursday 24th October 2019 at 

9.15am, all parents are welcome to at-

tend.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night— Friday 8th November 2019  

 

Winter Wonderland— Friday 22nd November 

2019 

 

Movie Night—Friday 6th December 2019  

More information to follow. 

 

Please note that due to staff absence 

there will be some changes to our menu 

next week. 

Wednesday 23rd October 2019 

Green Band– Macaroni cheese. No other 

changes. 

Thursday 24th October 2019  

Red Band—Fishy Thursday—jumbo fish 

finger. 

Green Band— Vegetable nuggets.  

Yellow Band—Jacket Potato 

Well done to   Ma-

son for his 

achievements in  

Krav Maga. 

 

 
Workshare 

A reminder that you can 

visit your children’s class-

rooms and look at their 

books on Wednesday 23rd 

October from 3.15-4.15 

https://www.compassuk.co.uk/news-from-compass/407-dates-for-your-diary
https://www.queensbridge.hackney.sch.uk/school-meals/


 We have been learning about Autumn using non-fiction 

books. We have enjoyed going on a nature walk, collect-

ing leaves and using magnifying glasses to examine 

them.  

 Last week it was all about numbers, this week we have 

learnt different types of words. Ask us about verbs, 

adjectives and nouns. We’re getting really good at 

writing sentences already. 

 We have been balancing equations and using more than 

and less than in Maths. We have continued our art pro-

ject using collage materials. In Science we have talked 

about how to keep ourselves clean.  

 In Music this week we created our own verses to our 

Stone Age song. In French, we have been learning how 

to ask people how they our feeling. Can you tell your 

family how to say “How are you?” in French?  

 In English this week we have been writing our New 

Land stories using direct speech, remembering to write 

each speaker on a new line. Ask us at home to tell you 

about our great ideas.  

 While Year 6 are at PGL, Year 5’s have had a fantastic 

time making different Anglo-Saxons creations. We 

have made model houses using wood, saw and straw. We 

tried our hand at weaving using hessian and a variety of 

materials. It has been a very exciting week.  
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